STATE OF WEST VIRGINIA, COUNTY OF MARSHALL, CITY OF MOUNDSVILLE, OCTOBER 3, 2017

The Council of the City of Moundsville met in special session in the Council Chambers on October 3, 2017 at 6:30 p.m.

Meeting was called to order by Mayor Eugene Saunders.

Mayor Saunders called the roll and the following councilpersons were in attendance: DeWitt, Haynes, Hendershot, Remke, Wood and Mayor Saunders. Absent: Hunt. Also present: City Manager Deanna J. Hess, Fire Chief Clarke, Police Chief Mitchell, Public Works Director Stocklask, Building Inspector Richmond, CPA Kathryn Goddard, Attorney Brent Clyburn and City Clerk Hewitt. Absent: Thomas White.

The Special Council Meeting was called for the following purpose:

1. Public Hearing Concerning the Proposed Zoning Ordinance for the City of Moundsville.

NEW BUSINESS:

Public Hearing Concerning the Proposed Zoning Ordinance for the City of Moundsville.

Jared Anderson, WVU College of Law, Land Use and Sustainable Development Law Clinic, was present to answer questions during the public hearing. Mr. Anderson has been working with the Moundsville Planning Commission to revise the city's Planning and Zoning Codes.

Mayor Saunders opened the public hearing for anyone with questions or concerns on the proposed zoning ordinance.

Jared Anderson noted that he did not receive any public comments concerning the proposed zoning ordinance.

Hearing no questions, concerns or objections, Mayor Saunders closed the public hearing.

Councilperson DeWitt made a motion to adjourn, seconded by Councilperson Remke. Motion carried unanimously.

Meeting adjourned at 6:40 p.m.

Sondra J. Hewitt, City Clerk	Eugene Saunders, Sr., Mayor